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City-wide residential bulk cleanup set for July 18 

 

The City of Lockhart has rescheduled its city-wide residential cleanup for current residential utility 

customers on Saturday, July 18. 

The clean-up, which is sponsored by the city and Central Texas Refuse, was originally scheduled for April 

but was postponed due to unknown health safety concerns at the time. Bulky item pickup charges will 

not be applicable on certain eligible items. 

All loose materials must be in bags or in containers that cannot weigh more than 60 pounds. All 

materials must be out at the property line by 8 a.m. July 18.  

Please do not put your materials out prior to July 11.  

Do not put material in the street, where it could reduce visibility at intersections and cause a traffic 

hazard, or in the sidewalk. Call Central Texas Refuse at 1-800664-2833 for more information. 

  

Eligible items 

  

• Appliances such as washers, dryers and stoves 

• Carpeting measuring less than 4 feet long 

• Furniture 



• Scrap metal measuring less than 4 feet long 

• Treated wood 

• Mattresses 

  

Not eligible for pickup 

  

• Freon appliances such as refrigerators, freezers and air conditioning units 

• Televisions and computers 

• Automotive products/fluids 

• Paint 

• Hazardous materials 

• Demolition/construction debris and metal fencing 

• Tires 

• Batteries, ammunition or explosives 

• Concrete or rocks 

• Railroad tie lumber 

• Pianos, hot tubs, motorcycles or items larger than a typical appliance 

 


